Charity Cloth Donation

International students team up under the direction of the Department of Volunteers to literally
bring warmth to the community. Students worked tirelessly to collect used clothes, and travelled
through hail to deliver these heartwarming gifts to the Xinsongsan Village Residential Committee.
The first batch of donation made in April 2010 is only the start of a long-term cooperative
relationship between the International Student Council and the local community.




